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Visit to Provincie Flevoland 15th - 16th October 2015

County of Hordaland developed a Regional Plan for Centers in the County of Hordaland during the period 

2012 – 2014, a document of importance for the region.

One of the activities during the planning process was two study-tours, for two different groups to Flevoland, 

- and also Groningen. The visits to Flevoland were very informative, and gave inspiration and ideas in many 

ways. And the Province was an outstanding host for the groups. 

After the visits we had the pleasure to have Dr Anton Smets as a lecturer in one of our conferences, and 

were able to show him some of Hordaland. 

Up till today we have maintained a limited contact between our to provinces, trough Smets and Nordmark, 

having in mind that also in the future the provinces might benefit form contact and sharing of experiences.

On the evening of 15
th

October, and the whole of Friday 16
th

October I had the pleasure of visiting Flevoland 

once again. I had interesting and informative talks with Dr Anton Smets on challenging topics like 

development of infrastructure, housing, location of businesses, coordination, role of actors etc., and an very 

informative guiding in and around Amsterdam City Center, discussing city development, and rehabilitation.

I hereby want to express my gratitude to the Province of Flevoland for the way I was received and for the 

program that was arranged for me.

I do hope our two provinces will have mutual benefit by contact and cooperation also in the future.

Per Nordmark

Senior advisor, planning section

Brevet er godkjent elektronisk og har derfor inga underskrift.
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